










- This will be subject to considering the Care and Repair budget taking
cognisance of the outcome of the Care and Repair tenders which we are about to prepare
and submit for all three local authority areas.

The finance consultant will be scaled back once the new 
head is appointed and this will reduce costs to the Association overall. 

A member noted that the overall resource within the finance team seemed generous and 
that there were more staff than in other RSL's of similar size. The CEO stated that he 
agreed to an extent however, with the increased workload which comes from having 
various supported housing models, the large factoring customer base and the inclusion 
of the Care and Repair Service and coupled with the systems in place within the team 
which do not always integrate with other parts of the business; the staffing level is 
deemed necessary at this time and had already been approved and budgeted by the 
Board. The changes proposed will reduce the overall financial burden on the Association 
and the removal of the finance consultant is part of this process also. There was some 
discussion around this aspect of the proposal with CEO noting that the structure within 
this team can then be agreed by the new Head of Finance within a year as a review of the 
overall structure is already planned one year after implementation. 

10.1 Board NOTED the progress with the Staff Structure review and APPROVED the revised 
senior staff structure which is to be implemented by the CEO. 

10.2 Board APPROVED the internal recruitment of the new Head of Corporate Services, 

j and also APPROVED the creation of the Grade 8 post within Care and 
Repair to back fill some of the existing Head of Care and Repair's duties should this be 
deemed necessary and subject to the successful tender submission. CEO 

10.3 Board APPROVED the recruitment of a new Head of Finance as soon as possible as 
PROPOSED by Alastair Morris and SECONDED by Jim O'Neil. CEO 

MATTERS FOR CONSIDERATION, COMMENT AND NOTING 

11. Rule 68 Report from the Associations Secretary 

Members were invited to consider a report by the Secretary, the purpose of which was 
to provide information to Board Members in relation to Rule 68 of the Association's rules 
and the requirement of the Secretary of the Association to report on the existence and 
maintenance of various Registers. 
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